Scala, Mag Joy

From: Scala, Mary Joy

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 4:41 PM

To: ‘bill@violetcrown.com’; chris.noland@signaturefamilywealth.com
Subject: 200 W MAin Street BAR approval of glass

Bill and Chris,

The glass sample you recently submitted:

AGC Energy Select 40

%" (6 mm) Energy Select 40 Clear (2) | %4” airspace | 4” (6mm) Clear
Visible Light 69%

Reflectance: Qut 12% | In 12%

Winter U-value: Argon 0.25 | Air 0.29

SHGC: 0.39

Meets the BAR’s required VLT, and is approved by the Board of Architectural Review to replace all the darkly tinted glass
at 200 W Main Street, as discussed at their December 15, 2015 meeting. You may proceed. Thank you.

Mary Joy Scala, AICP

Preservation and Design Planner

City of Charlottesville

Department of Neighborhood Development Services
City Hall - 610 East Market Street

P.0.Box 911

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Ph 434.970.3130 FAX 434.970.3359

scala@charlottesville.org



